
P R O J E C T  U P D A T E S

The project will wrap up in August. 

The DISRUPTS team is putting together the information they have learned 
from the project and talking about the best ways to share that information 
with the community. We are working on creating an infographic, which uses 
numbers and design to provide information. 

The team is also working on a press release, which has information about the 
project to share broadly. We are also working on an abstract, which is short 
information about the project, and articles to send to journals. The journal 
articles and information will talk about how the results helped the community. 
A focus group is being created to keep their community a part of research in 
the North Country of New York. The project will wrap up in August.
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